
 
 

MEMBER’S RESOLUTION 
 

Date:  JUNE 19, 2012 -   COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE 

Title:  REPORT ON THE COSTS OF EXTENDING THE NORTH PARKING LOT AT    
  MAXEY PARK 

Submitted by: Councillor Tony Carella 

 
Whereas recent changes in municipal policy have resulted in an increase in the number of 
visitors to Maxey Park; and 
 
Whereas the bulk of these additional visitors come by automobile from beyond the immediate 
neighbourhood; and 
 
Whereas the number of parking spaces at the park is insufficient to meet the increase in the 
number of visitors arriving by automobile; 
 
It is therefore resolved  
 
That appropriate staff determine the range of costs associated with extending the north parking 
lot at Maxey Park in an easterly direction, into what is a more or less unused grass area, to 
provide an additional minimum of twelve spaces, and a maximum as shall be determined by staff 
as appropriate; and  
 
That these costs form part of a report to be forwarded to the Finance and Administration 
Committee, for discussion as part of the 2013 budget process.  
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Tony Carella, FRSA 
Councillor – Ward 2/Woodbridge West 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


